
VILLAGE OF SPENCER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Spencer 

will meet at the Spencer Municipal Building on October 14, 2024 at 6:20P.M. for 

the purpose of reviewing an application to Exceed the Pet Limit at 704 E Hemlock 

Street. Anyone interested in hearing the case may come to the Spencer Municipal 

Building on May 13, 2024 at 6:20 P.M. 

        Chris Helgestad 

        Village Clerk 

Dated October 11, 2024 

 

 


